
Greeting's to all the elders and to all the members from  Balanagar Church of Christ Hyderabad. 

I thank each one of you for all your prayers and support for the work in India. 

The local Church is growing well in faith and in number. 

 

Apart from my local work in the month of October on 14th I have traveled to Mominpet to 

preach in the local church. 

On 26th preached in Sadasivapet Church of Christ. 

 

November: 9th preached in Govinda Puram Church of Christ. 

17th traveled to Mumbai and taught in a bible class 36 members attended for this. On 18 Sunday 

morning preached in Dharavi Church of Christ and in the evening preached Bandra Church of 

Christ. On the same night traveled back to Hyderabad. 

The members in Mumbai and in Hyderabad are growing well. Sending some photos of recent 

work on 3rd December preached in thanksgiving meeting more than 400 members attended for 

this. 

 

I once again thank all members for their prayers and support. 

 

 

 Thankfully, 

Y.Surender. 

 


